Ordsall and Langworthy Community Committee

10 January 2006.

Devolved Budget Strategic Spend

Committee members will remember how last year a proportion of the devolved budget was allocated to target funding at projects in line with Community Action Plan priorities.

These were £ 7,000 to installation of CCTV at Tatton Street in Ordsall and

£ 6,000 to Sports Development activates in Langworthy/Precinct area.

For this financial year 2005/2006 it is estimated that up to £ 10,000 could be allocated to other, selected projects. 

At its meeting on 8 December, the budget group recommended strategic spend on the following:

· The purchase of 2 mobile CCTV units.

· Youth projects in Chapel Street area (jointly with East Salford).

· Intergenerational projects.

For each of these projects further details of specific costs will need to be clarified. Projects will be shared across Ordsall and Langworthy as much as possible.

Action

The Committee is asked to approve the above recommendations.

R. Spanner

21/12/05.

